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August 3, 2022   REISSUED 8/7/2023 NAICS ADDED: 238110, 238120, 238190, 238910, 238990 CUCP # 45321 
 Metro File # 7756 

 
Christina Parker 
Golden West Construction Services, LLC 
445 S. Figueroa St 31st Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90071 
 
 

RE:     Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Certification 
 

Dear Ms. Parker: 
 

We are pleased to advise you that after careful review of your application and supporting documentation, the Los 
Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority (Metro) has determined that your firm meets the eligibility 
standards to be certified as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) as required under the U.S. Department 
of Transportation (U.S. DOT) Regulation 49 CFR Part 26, as amended.  This certification will be recognized by all 
of the U.S. DOT recipients in California.  Your firm will be listed in the California Unified Certification Program 
(CUCP) database of certified DBEs under the following specific areas of expertise that you have identified on the 
NAICS codes form of the application package: 
 

NAICS Description 

238110 Poured Concrete Foundation and Structure Contractors 

238120 Structural Steel and Precast Concrete Contractors 

238190 Other Foundation, Structure, and Building Exterior Contractors 

238910 Site Preparation Contractors 

238990 All Other Specialty Trade Contractors 

424720 Petroleum and Petroleum Products Merchant Wholesalers 

484110 General Freight Trucking, Local 

532412 Construction, Mining, and Forestry Machinery and Equipment Rental Leasing 
 

Your DBE certification applies only for the above codes.  You may review your firm’s information in the CUCP 
DBE database which can be accessed at the CUCP’s website at www.californiaucp.org.  Any additions and 
revisions must be submitted to Metro for review and approval. 
 

In order to ensure your continued DBE status, you are required to submit an annual No Change Declaration Form 
(which will be sent to you) along with supporting documentation.  If no changes are noted, then your DBE status 
remains current.  If there are changes, Metro will review to determine continued DBE eligibility.  Please note, your 
DBE status remains in effect unless Metro notifies you otherwise. 
 

Should any changes occur that could affect your certification status prior to receipt of the No Change Declaration 
Form, such as changes in your firm's name, business/mailing address, ownership, management or control, or 
failure to meet the applicable business size standards or personal net worth standard, please notify Metro 
immediately.  Failure to submit forms and/or change of information will be deemed a failure to cooperate under 
Section 26.109 of the Regulations. 
 

Metro reserves the right to withdraw this certification if at any time it is determined that it was knowingly obtained 
by false, misleading, or incorrect information. Your DBE certification is subject to review at any time.  The firm 
thereby consents to the examination of its books, records and documents by Metro. 
 

Congratulations, and thank you for your interest in the DBE program.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact us at 213-922-2600 Option 1.  For information on Metro contracting opportunities, please visit our 
website at www.metro.net.   
 

 
 

U
C

P

UNIFIED CERTIFICATION PROGRAM  

http://www.californiaucp.org/
http://213-922-2600/
http://www.metro.net/


 

 
Small Business Certification Unit 

One Gateway Plaza, Mail Stop 99-8-4, Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952 
Ph: 213-922-2600  Option 1 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Ramon Ortiz 
Director, Certification & Economic Development 
Diversity & Economic Opportunity Department 
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Christina@GWCS.com

From: Baker, Alexandra <BakerA@metro.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 12:54 PM

To: Christina@GWCS.com

Subject: LA Metro Annual Update #7756

We have received and processed your Annual No Change Declaration. Your DBE and/or SBE file has been updated and 
remains active. Please note, you will not receive new certification letters as we do not send updated certification letters on 
an annual basis. The certification letters from when your firm was initially certified continue to be active. We will do this 
again next year.  

Best Regards, 

Alex Baker  

LA Metro 

DEOD Representative  

Diversity & Economic Opportunity Department  

213.418.3466 

metro.net  |  facebook.com/losangelesmetro |  @metrolosangeles 

Metro provides excellence in service and support. 

 


